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1001 Fifth Ave., Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Serving Next Sunday, November 4 
Altar Guild  

Ashley Hood, Mary Ellen Scarborough, Margaret Ann Vaught 
Crucifer and Acolytes 

Graham Carter, Samuel Hickman, Ann Morgan Fallaw 
Counting Committee 

(Sundays) George Martin / William Goldfinch  
(Monday) Maxine Dunn / Margaret Thompson 

Trustee Duty 
  Bud Hale 

Sound Technician 
Lee Hickman / Charles Hucks /  Thomas Hickman 

Ushers 
 Carl Purvis (Chairman), Mike Thomas (Co-Chairman)  

Bill Foxworth, Bill Howle, Steve Lookadoo, Tom Overby,  
Justin Roof, Mike Saville, Bob Sherry, Toby White. 

Nursery Volunteers 
  TBA 

Children’s Church 
  Kathy Hucks  

Christmas Child Shoeboxes 
Drop-off Deadline is November 4 

Help4Kids Snack Paks Collection 
Vienna Sausage 

CAP FOOD ITEMS NEEDED THIS WEEK 
Rice or Dried Beans 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Bookkeeper danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Coordinator kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

Our entire church family is 
invited to enter a season of 
decision and commitment toward 
the goal of becoming fully 
devoted disciples of Jesus Christ. 
The theme will be Committed to 
Christ: Six Steps to a Generous 
Life. Throughout these weeks we 

will be asked to make or renew our commitment to Christ.  There 
will be opportunities for you to join in this through daily 
devotions, Sunday school, and worship.  Daily devotional books 
are available in the Narthex & Commons Area. 

Buttermilk Revival to Perform at First UMC! 
Bluegrass Band 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dinner Theater Featuring Jody Daniels  

Saturday, November 3 
6:00 p.m.  

 

Tickets are $10  
(children are free with paying adult 18-Up) 

Tickets will be available after worship today  
in the Narthex and outside the church office. 

 Also, tickets are available through the Church Office.  
Seating is limited.  

 
Menu:  Baked Spaghetti, Salad, Garlic Bread,  

Drink and Dessert 
 

Proceeds go to FUMC Music Discretionary Fund. 

You may leave your bulletin in the pew and 
 the ushers will gather them for recycle. 

Reduce, Reuse, Recycle! 

What:  Trunk or Treat 
When: October 28 ~ 5:00-dark 

Where: FLC Parking Lot 
 
The FLC parking lot will be transformed into a lot of decorated 
car trunks today at 5:00.  Bring the family and enjoy an evening of 
trunk-or-treating. There will be food and prizes for the best 
decorated trunks.  Need more details? See Tim Whitten. Bring 
your family and come enjoy the fun! 



Attention Youth! 
UMYF (Grades 6-12) meets today at 4:00 p.m. in 
the FLC to help prepare the food for tonight’s 
Trunk or Treat!  Come in costume and bring a 
friend! 

 

 

 

 

Beginning November 7 at First UMC Wonderful Wednesday 
activities resume.  Elementary age children (K5-5th grades) will be 
learning more about the Advent season as well as continuing to 
prepare for the Christmas musical.  This will be a time of fun, 
learning, fellowship, and music leading up to the Wednesday 
evening meal.  Need more information?  Please call the church 
office at 488-4251 or email Tim Whitten at 
tim.whitten@fumcconway.org.  

 

Attention Parents of Toddlers:  The children in the toddler 
nursery will be using the playground on Sunday mornings, 
weather permitting.  Please dress your toddlers in play clothes. We 
wouldn’t want to get Sunday clothes dirty.  Please see Mrs. Jan for 
questions.  

Art Show in the Commons: Beginning Sunday, November 4, 
art work of South Carolina glass artist and church member, Ann 
Myers, will be on display in the church commons.  Ann uses 
colored glass to make various artistic scenes many of which are 
placed in window frames. 
 
Art Shows in the Commons are sponsored by the Music 
Committee of the Church and feature art work by members of the 
church. The show is free and open to the public during the week 
during regular office hours and after worship on Sundays. 

Evening Prayer and Praise Service in 
the Hut:  The Sunday evening service is an 
informal service of music, Word and 
prayer.  The evening service in the Hut is at 
6:00 p.m.  Bo Ives will be the speaker.   

Fruit Baskets 
The Sonshine Sunday School Class will be selling fruit 
baskets again this year as a fundraiser.  Please make plans to 
place your order!  More details are coming soon!  Contact 
Hunter Jenkins with questions.  

Charge Conference 
Monday, November 12 at 7:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary.  

All are welcomed and encouraged to attend the worship 
service led by the District Superintendent, Rev. Dickie 

Knight, for a celebration of the ministries at First UMC. 

Advent Bible Study 
 
Join Rev. Kyle beginning Wednesday, November 7 at 6:30 
in Rm. 205 for a 4 week Advent study.  The study will begin 
in the weeks leading up to Advent so that we will have an 
opportunity to prepare ourselves for the Advent and Christ-
mas season as well as to acknowledge our busy schedules as 
the holidays near.  The four-week study will lead us along 
the road to Bethlehem.  We will meet Nov. 7 and Nov. 14, 
Nov. 28 and Dec. 5.  Contact Rev. Kyle for more information.  

Birthdays This Week  
 

November 2:  Lynn Koon 
November 4:  Penny Davis 
November 5: Frankie Hart 

Special Birthday Wishes to Mrs. Frankie Hart!   
She will turn 102 on Monday, November 5! 

Food Drive 
A Friendly Competition! 

Starts Today through Nov. 24 
 

Who’s your favorite?  USC or Clemson?  
Be sure your team wins the food drive by 

bringing in canned foods to fill the 
designated team-decorated boxes in the 

Narthex & Commons!   

Wonderful Wednesday Programs  
and all activities including the   
Wonderful Wednesday Meal  
will resume on November 7. 

Next Sunday, November 4 
All Saints Sunday 

Join the worship celebration as First UMC remembers the 
lives of the faithful saints from the church family who have 

become members of the Church Triumphant this year.   

Advent Study with Tim Whitten on  
Monday mornings starting November 19th! 

Watch for more details.   


